
Year 2 Update 11.10.24 

RE    

• In R.E this week we have begun to look at the Sacrament of Baptism. 

• We have recreated a Baptism and looked at each of the different symbols of Baptism. 

• Next week, we will look at the significance of the oil used in Baptism. 

Vocabulary: signs, symbols, Sacrament, significant, Baptism,   

English 

• This week we written a set of instructions about how to make friends with a ghost. 

• We looked at using imperative verbs at the start of our sentences to make them commands. 

•  Next week, we will be writing instructions about how to be a good friend.  

Vocabulary: instructions, command sentence, imperative verb, bossy verb, inspiration. 

Maths 

• This week we have been estimating where numbers would go on a number line. 

• We have focused on using known benchmarks to figure out where numbers would be 

placed. 

• Next week, we will be starting our topic of addition and subtraction by adding two digit and 

one-digit numbers.  

Vocabulary: tens, ones, digit, value, benchmark, estimate. 

Science 

• Over the last couple of weeks, we have been completing research using the internet on 

Woodland habitats. 

• We will be finishing this next week. 

Vocabulary: habitat, research, woodland, predator, consumer. 

Extra information:  

• Please make sure all children have plimsolls in school. 

• Reading books are given out on Fridays to be returned the following Thursday. 

• Library books are changed on Wednesdays for both classes. 

• Thank you for the continuing donations of tissues. 

• Wednesday 16th October at 5.30pm is our Year 2 information evening. 

• Thursday 17th October is our Grandparents Afternoon from 1.45-3.15pm, please inform the 

office if you have grandparents or elder relatives who would like to attend. 

• Wednesday 23rd October is Year 2 parents assembly at 9.15am 

• Please ensure children have trainers and grey tracksuit bottoms for outdoor PE in their PE 

bag.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Bella, Eleay and Laura 

 


